
                                         News from the SDSDC 

 
   Due to the Corona Virus the SDSDC will be closed thru April.   Your board members have     

discussed the following : 

 
  1.  Club membership dues that are due or past due:  They maybe paid when the club restarts 
       with the cost being the same.  ($35.00 ) 
 
  2. The Spring fling, which is our 50th anniversary this year, is to be postponed to a later  
       date which will announced when it can be determined by the board. 
 
  3. Normally an election is to take place in May for new board members.  That election is to be   
      postponed to a later date when it can be feasible to do so.  Until that time the existing board  
      members will continue to hold their respective positions. 
 
   We, as a dance club, love to meet each week and dance socially.  To most of us it is more that just 

a dance club.  We have gone farther than that and formed friendships with each other.  Because of 

this it is important that all of us take care of ourselves and follow the rules that I know all of you 

have been reading in the news.  When this is all over, I know all of you will be glad to meet up once 

again to dance and continue the friendships that we have all formed. 

  

 Since I was unable to send out a Newsletter for April, here are a few photos that would  

have been included: 

Bob & Suzie Avila Cha Cha Class March 1st 

A big thank you to all of our loyal members and you all take care of yourselves and we 

will get through this together.    

     Bob Avila 

      Newsletter Editor 


